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Letter of Agreement
Between
Stanislaus County
And

Stanislaus Regional Emergency Dispatchers’ Association

Whereas, the current Memorandum of Understanding between Stanislaus County (herein
County) and Stanislaus Regional Emergency Dispatchers’ Association (herein SREDA)
Section 19 Mandatory On-Call, require on-call signups be posted thirty (30) days in advance;
and ' '

Whéreas, the parties recognize thirty (30) days is insufficient for the orgénization, or the
employees, to plan for the future.

Now Thereto, the parties agree to amend the thirty (30) day requirement to a sixty (60) day
requirement. There are no other changes to MOU Section 19.
For the County: For SREDA:

Mike Parker, Co-Director Rhonda Bell, President
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Cecil Ridge, Co-director Paul Konsdorf, Goyette&Associates
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